
8. PROPOSED CELLPHONE FACILITY IN BOTTLE LAKE FOREST

The Parks Planner and Consents Team Leader reported on the proposed
establishment of a base transceiver station in Bottle Lake Plantation.  The Board
decided to recommend to the Parks and Recreation Committee that officers report
to the 1 May 2000 meeting on the outcome of consultation on leasing the
proposed site to Vodafone prior to a decision being made by the Board.

(Note: David Close requested that his vote against the adoption of the Board’s
recommendation be recorded.)

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


